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April 5, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Attn.: Mr. Scott Orbach 
President 
EZGSA 
4801 Hampden Lane 
Suite 105 
Bethesda, MD 20814 
 
 
 

Dear Scott, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and Magdalena for your invaluable 
contribution to Eclyptic, Inc. d.b.a. Veatch Ophthalmic Instruments’ efforts to obtain a new 
VA Schedule 65 II A contract. Our success in this endeavor was due in large part to your 
knowledge, dedication, and patience.  
 
I’m sure tackling a VA contract offer is daunting for everyone. However, the manner with 
which you approached the project set me at ease right away. You led us through a very 
organized, step-by-step process and have worked diligently with us and the federal 
government to get us an awarded contract. There was never a doubt that you were on our 
side and committed to our effort. 
 
We very much appreciate your hard work and believe that our relationship with EZGSA will 
continue successfully in managing our new contract. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Thomas D. Veatch 
President 
 

 


